
The Howard University Center of Excellence in Housing and Urban 

Research and Policy (CHURP) 

 

 

 

 

Case Studies of Modular Housing Projects in 

Washington, DC 

 

 

 
 

Draft Final Report to 

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by 
 

Melvin Mitchell, Jacqueline Carmichael, Bradford Grant, & 

Jasmine Fuller 
 

 

 

 

 

May 21, 2024 

 




















































































































	The Howard University Center of Excellence in Housing and Urban Research and Policy-modular
	Modular report.pdf

